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25th May, 1967.

Dear Sir
5 ; ST« AGNES"

We have been informed by our London office that
the Continuous survey of Machinery cycle of the above=
named tug has not been kept up to the agreed 20% per
annums Apart from the main condenser nothing has
been seen since the completion of the Special Survey
in March, 1966,

We shall be grateful if you will inform us when
the survey cycle will be advanced in order to transmit
the information to our London Office.

We would also like to draw your attention to the
CeSelie cycle of the tug "St.Levan" which is a similar
case.

The examination of the machinery spare gear for the
tug "St,Mawes" is also overdue and we would appreciate
advice as to when this examination can be carried out.

Yours faithfully,
The Surveyors,
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The Falmouth Towage CoeLtd.,

f-dloyd's Register
Foundation



